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Town of Colrain 
Select Board Meeting 

55 Main Road/Town Office Building 
6:30 P.M. 

 
MINUTES OF September 17, 2013 

 
Present:  Eileen Sauvageau, Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick 
 
Others Present: Alice Wozniak – Assessors,  Kevin Fox – Town Coordinator. 
 
 Meeting was called to order by Chairman Eileen Sauvageau at 6:30 PM. 
 
 The Board approved the warrant. 
 
Appointments Assessors – Tax Classification Hearing in accordance with MGL Ch. 40 Sec. 

56 
 Eileen Sauvageau opened the Tax Classification hearing at 6:30 PM. 
 
 Alice Wozniak – Assessors Clerk explained the reason for the hearing and the 

options available.  The Colrain Assessors recommended a single tax rate.   
 
 Eileen Sauvageau closed hearing at 6:35 PM. 
 
 MOVED:  Mark Thibodeau moved to approve a single tax rate, Jack 

Cavolick seconded and it was voted unanimously. 
 
 Approve Chapter 90 Reimbursement Request and Final Report 
 Kevin explained that the Chapter 90 request is for the 2 all-season truck bodies 

which were voted at the Annual Town Meeting.   
 MOVED:  Jack Cavolick moved to approve the Chapter 90 request for 

reimbursement $36,500, Eileen Sauvageau seconded and it was voted 
unanimously. 

 
 MOVED:  Jack Cavolick moved to approve the Chapter 90 final report for 2 

all season bodies, Mark Thibodeau seconded and it was voted unanimously. 
 
Not Anticipated Appointment of New Tax Collector 
At time of Posting Kevin reviewed the recent interview with Tax Collector applicant.  He informed 

the Board that the Interview Committee recommended Paula Harrison for the Tax 
Collector position.   

 MOVED:  Mark Thibodeau moved to appoint Paula Harrison as Tax 
collector effective 9-19-2013 at the current pay rate for the position, Jack 
Cavolick seconded and it was voted unanimously. 

 
Appointments Review/Approve CDBG Income Survey 
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 Kevin discussed the CDBG income survey and letter proposed by John Ryan of 
Breezeway Farm Consulting with the Board.  The Board approved of the survey 
and letter being distributed throughout the town.   

 
 MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 PM. 

seconded by Jack Cavolick and it was voted unanimously. 
 
 Respectfully submitted,   Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 
   

_______________________________ 
 Kevin Fox      Eileen Sauvageau - Chairman 

Town Coordinator 
      ______________________________ 
      Mark Thibodeau 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick  
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Documents 
 

 Warrant 
 MASS DOT Chapter 90 Final Report 
 MASS DOT Chapter 90 Reimbursement Request 
 Letter Breezeway Farm consulting, Inc. – Proposal income survey and letter – 2014 

CDBG Application 


